
 
Jay Howroyd Fitness Trail Dedication Postponed to  
Saturday, November 3rd at 10:00 a.m.  

 
The dedication ceremony for the Jay Howroyd Fitness Trail scheduled for Saturday, October 
27th at 9 a.m. has been postponed to Saturday, November 3rd, due to projected inclement 
weather. The new Jay Howroyd Fitness Trail is located at Union Pond Park on North School 
Street. Parking is at the North School Street lot at Robertson Park (directly across from Union 
Pond Park) 
 
The One Mile Family Fun Costume run scheduled in conjunction with the October 27th 
dedication will be cancelled and not rescheduled. 
 


